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Decemper ¥, 1901

Mr. Richard L. Bangarnt

Director

Office of State Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dcar Mr. Rangart

This letter 18 in response 1o your November € 1993 regoest for a status report on New York's
progress in adopting the revised radiation protection standards g romulgated by 10 CER Part 20

Please be assured that New York State s making every effort to implement the new standards
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New York racdhoactive matenal hicensees have been advised of the forthcomung changes and are
AWATYe O! the new taniard Mowene as vou Know there are three Stae .4!'(‘])\ s (1he
”c‘p&""‘u nts of Health, 1 abar and bavitonmenta! Conservation). as well as the New York ity
Department of Health responsible for regulaung radioactive materials in New York State. Fach
agency, theretore, must andmadually adopt the new standards in accordance with their awn
rulemaking procedures Fhese ditfer among the agengies, thus, elfecting timetables and
milestones At a result, the new standards will not be fully effective by Janvary 1, 1004
Althougn it would be ideal to have uniformny on that date. we do not feel nublic health wall be

Jeopardized by our tmplementanon proc

New York working diligent’'y fowards onr mutual poal of full implementation of the new

standardd: It vou have ans questions regardh g our plan, plcase give me a | all

Sincerely, “
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!:ngenqu/ Gleason

Deputy Commissioner for Operation?
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